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Clubs are advised that CQ Management has previously resolved that technical
officials using their own vehicle to traveling to meets are to be reimbursed at a
rate of 25¢ per km. The distance is to be determined by using the RACQ trip
planner to calculate the travel involved. However, it is expected that technical
officials travelling to the same meet would share a vehicle [whenever possible]
to minimize travel cost to the host club.

Accommodation [if required] is also to be provided at club cost unless the
official is travelling with family members staying with the official & competing in
the meet.

Whilst an official is involved in pool deck duties a meal should also be supplied.

CQ management is of the opinion that Technical Officials should not be out of
pocket when travelling distances, requiring a round trip greater than 90-
kilometres so the club’s meet will be acceptable to SQ, thereby enabling the
times recorded by attending swimmers to be accepted as qualifying times for
State & other meets.

It is the host Club’s responsibility to meet this cost. The CQ association will not
assist.

This advice will be emailed to all CQ Clubs and again prior to the
commencement of the 2010-2011 swimming season.

In addition, this requirement will be posted to the CQ website along with a list of
accredited technical officials [who attract this travel re-imbursement] along with

their certified SQ qualifications. The SQ regulation for the qualified officials who
must be in attendance for the meet to be sanctioned will also be shown.
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